
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Construction Suspended November 25, 2024 
Through January 1, 2025 for the Holidays 

Update as of Friday, November 22, 2024 

 
CONTACT for questions or more information: 
Patti Watson, 505-269-9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 

From Monday, November 25, 2024 through Wednesday, January 1, 2025 construction will be 
suspended for the holidays. 

Crews are scheduled to resume construction in January 2025. 
 
We will send out a construction update prior to that time with anticipated construction activities and 
traffic impacts. 
 

 

Sign up for FREE construction updates and get more information at 

www.uptownintersection.com 
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